AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 7 July

Time to be Proud

Last night | had the privilege of attending the Rotary Junior
Community Award with our Year 6 pupils. It was a lovely evening
celebrating the hard work and achievement of all the children who
achieved the award. In order to do this the children have to complete seven
elements which are focused on helping the local community and developing
hew skills, and all the work has to be done independently and outside of
lesson time. We had the most successful pupils of any school and this is
due to their independence and resilience and the support of Mrs McKenna.
Well done to the children and thank you to Mrs McKenna for all the time
and support she gave to the children.
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School Reports

Your child’s school report will be sent home next

Friday (14 July). If you require a second copy of the

report, please could you inform Mrs Golding and let

her know if it is going home with your child(ren) or if
it should be posted.

SCHOOL DINNERS

Week commencing Monday 10t July: Week 3

School dinners for the whole of this half-term (5% June
to 215t July) will cost £80.50.

If you still owe for last half term please make
payment as soon as possible. Thank You

Bank Account details
Account Number: 21600737
Sort Code: 40-35-29 L




Events week commencing: Monday 10™ July pals, |
Y1 Mini Wheelers 3:15 - 4:00pm West Lancs School Sport Par“rner"siﬁp
All  Class Worship 8:40am ,
KS2 Chess 3:15 - 4:15pm Mr Quirk _:_:_:_
Y3/4 Cricket 3:15 - 4:15pm Sports Coaches -
Y5/6 Athletics 3:15 - 4:15pm Mr Singleton
Y4  Swimming

Pavilion
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From  September 2023  Pavilion
Preschool, which is based on our school site and
has been rated Outstanding in their last 3
inspections, are extending the hours they
provide childcare. They will now be open from | €U JO: Janen
8am - 4:30 pm during term-time. (Jeen 1 Ml
There are still spaces available for

September 2023. If you are inferested, or ‘ Yearw 1: Noal
I would like further information, please contact
them. :
Tel: 01695 423000 Jeawo: Grace
Email: Yeanv6:  Jack

Uean 2: Miaxuell
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EXTRA DATES ADDED due to last 2 dates- Tue 15™ and Wed 16™ FULLY BOOKED Holiday arts and crafts club.
EXTRA DATES- BOOK NOW — LIMITED PLACES!!
Tuesday 1* Aug and Wed 2™ Aug 10am-3pm at St. Anne’s Primary School Ormskirk- all primary children from all schools can attend.

A day of fun filled with arts/ crafts and outdoor games. The children will design a T shirt, canvas print or pencil case, slime activity, collages,
painting, decorate a treasure box, playdough/ clay foam creatures and much more!!!
Snacks and drinks throughout the day will be available (contact me for dietary requirements) Please PROVIDE a packed lunch ( no nuts)

WHEN and how to book online (places limited)

Contact me before to reserve your place- subject to availability (pay later) www.amand terside@thecreationstation.co.uk
or book directly now to guarantee your place

Tuesday 1% AUG https://portal.thecreationstation.franscape.io/class-overview/4815

Wednesday 2"° AUG https://portal thecreationstation.franscape.io/class-overview/4816

More information. email: amandawesterside@thecreationstation.co.uk

Amanda Westerside 07988610327



mailto:pavilionpreschool@btconnect.com

Food and Snacks in School

Just a quick reminder that any product that contains
nuts should not be brought into school. Those that say
‘may contain nuts’ are ok. Even if the children are being
kind, they should not share any food and snacks, just
in case.

Drinks in School

Unless there is a medical reason, the children should
only be bringing water to school in a school water
bottle. Other water bottles are not permitted as we
have had a lot of incidents with them breaking or
toppling over and covering work.

At lunch time, the drink in a packed lunch should be
juice or water, not a fizzy drink, energy drink or Prime.

Thank you for your support in this matter.
L

Year & Events

part-time teacher in Y4
and 5.

To celebrate Year &'s time at our school, we will be holding a Leaver's Worship on Friday

/ 215 July at 9am.

Year 6 will also be performing their paly on Wednesday 19 July at &:30pm. This

performance will be outside (weather permitting) so please bring chairs, rugs and any snacks or Z

drink that you would like.

in the ‘watery’ fun on 9% July.

Messy Church is a fun, craft-based time for young families and
all children (up to Y6). Music, stories, prayer, followed by
drinks and snacks. The next Messy Church will b
Sunday 9" July at 9.30 am
St. Michael’s Church Hall, Aughton
‘Jesus is our Lighthouse’

We had a great time at ‘the beach’ last month — come and join




